PHOTOGRAPHY CONSENT FORM

Corner-Stone Church Preschool staff members sometimes take photographs or video during normal day-
to-day activities or during special events. These images may appear in scrapbooks, on school bulletin
boards, in newsletters or publications, on our church website, or on our Facebook page. These images
may also be used in local media or for promotional purposes. Photography of enrolled children and the
use of images of enrolled children at Corner-Stone Church Preschool require parental permission. If you
prefer that your child not be photographed or that images of your child not be used for the said purposes,
please indicate this below. It is our policy to not photograph or use images of children for which we do
not have parental consent.

Please answer the following questions about the use of photographs of your child. Indicate YES or NO for each
question.

May we photograph your child during normal day-to-day activities or during special events.
YES® NOO

May images of your child be used in school scrapbooks or on school bulletin boards?
YES® NOO

May images of your child be used in school newsletters or publications, or in video presentations that are
NOT for promotional or advertisement purposes?
YES® NOO

May images of your child be used on our website, Facebook page, or in other promotional materials?
YES® NOO

CHILD NAME: (PLEASE PRINT)
PARENT NAME: (PLEASE PRINT)
PARENT SIGNATURE: DATE:
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